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	Text: The Cahon drumming has been great! P1/2 has already done one assembly using their new found skills, and another opportunity will be on November 27th for parents to come and hear more!
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	Text: P1/2 has been having a good time learning with their learning heroes.  Ask your child about Donald Duck, Coco the Caterpillar, Indie the Improving Insect and others, and see what they tell you!!
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	Text: In Maths, we are working hard to learn our number bonds to 20 off by heart and to remember our ‘doubles’ to solve problems.  We like to use the computer games to help us too.
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	Text: Our French Assistant, Mademoiselle Verbecke, comes in every week to help teach us. We like to play ‘Ou est Pierre?’ and have been learning to sing ‘Heads, Shoulders, Knees and Toes’ in French too.
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